
Cheryl Campbell 

From: RYAN.ALEXANDER@GREELEYGOV.COM 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 4:32 PM 
To: Cheryl Campbell; ronicalara@gmail.com; trakitautoemail@greeleygov.com 
Subject: Inspection Results for FIP2410-0715 AT 2750 8TH AVE 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Fl LOW RISK inspection at 2750 8TH AVE for permit FIP2410-0715 has a status of PASSED. 

No violations 

Thank you 

Greeley Fire Department 

Community Safety Division 

1100 10th Street Suite 100 

Greeley CO, 80631 

970.350.9510 


	Page 1

